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Comments: The South Fork (MU1) is already out of compliance with the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Rec

Management Direction (RMD), and this is not addressed at all in the Comprehensive River Management Plan

(CRMP). Specifically out of compliance are  barren core (camping spot with dirt), poor range conditions (grass for

grazing) and inter-party contacts (how many people do you see). Also, the suggested monitoring plan is much

too vague and needs hard numbers. Who is doing the monitoring, where are they doing it and when are they

doing it? Without solid, verifiable data the Forest Service cannot protect the resource. 


